Arizona-California Resolution 2014-05-01

DISTRICT Subject: Mission Awareness

From: Floor Committee #5 — Administration
Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod Reference. RttTD p 43-47, 71-75
. . ),

We of the Arizona-California District would like to formally thank the individual members and
congregations of our District for their generous support of the work of our Synod. We would also like to
thank the Synodical Council, Conference of Presidents, and Ministry of Christian Giving for their faithful
monitoring of our giving and their initiative to allow us to react to the lower Congregational Mission
Offering (CMO) forecast for 2014 and beyond. And we encourage each congregation to do what they can
to increase their 2014 CMO according to their blessings, while keeping mindful of the congregation’s
responsibilities in regard to the salary of their called workers.

WHEREAS 1) Congregational Mission Offerings (CMO) are not only about dollars but more
importantly about doing ministry and,

WHEREAS 2) itis important to make a congregation’s CMO clearly relate to the work of the synod,
therefore be it

Resolved, a) that we encourage congregations regularly to publicize the actual work being done
with CMO dollars in ways which are practical for each congregation;, and be it finally

Resolved, b) that each congregation share with its members the victories for Christ being won
through their CMO.

Respectfully Submitted,

Chairman, Pastor Allen Schroeder
Secretary, Pastor Sean De Frain

The Resolution was Adopted.
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